Dear Colleagues,

On behalf of the Young Fellows Chapter of the Hong Kong Academy of Medicine, I would like to invite you all to participate in our Chapter's latest program "Chicken Soup for the Doctor's Soul".

The program will feature a collection of Hong Kong doctors' interesting life experiences, professional anecdotes, and inspirational personal stories. The articles then will be curated and compiled into an HKAM publication and audio productions. Please participate now and become a source of positivity for all! Simply email your submission to yfc@hkam.org.hk, and indicate "Chicken Soup for the Doctor's Soul" in the email title, and leave your name and contact information.

For more information, please scan the QR code on the poster attached, and do not hesitate to contact our secretariat Ms. Christine Kuai at 28718727.

Dr. Paul A. Koljonen Honorary Secretary Young Fellows Chapter Hong Kong Academy of Medicine

各位同事:

我謹代表香港醫學專科學院年青院士分會,誠意邀請各位參與我們即將舉辦的「心靈雞湯」活動,和大家分享平日行醫或生活上遇到的有趣或感人經歷。我們會將這些故事結合成一本書,更會挑選其中的精彩故事,製作成語音故事。

現在懇請大家參與此活動,一起發放正能量:馬上投稿至 yfc@hkam.org.hk ,電郵內請註明「心靈雞湯」,並附上姓名及聯絡方 法。

如欲了解更多,請一掃海報上的二維碼。如有任何疑問,歡迎聯絡醫專秘書處季小姐,電話 28718727。

高日藍醫生 名譽秘書 年青院士分會 香港醫學專科學院